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Dear Business Owner, 

YOUNG SUDBURY SINGERS is a Sudbury-based charitable organization whose mandate is to provide 

a high-quality (and low-cost) choral music education experience to children and youth.  

Established in 2007, the YOUNG SUDBURY SINGERS perform in the Sudbury community several times 

each year, often in conjunction with other musical ensembles such as the Sudbury Symphony Orchestra 

and the Bel Canto Chorus.  

YSS often shares their joy of singing at seniors’ residences and nursing homes and participates in major 

fundraisers such as the CTV-Lions Club Children’s Telethon. A member of Choirs Ontario, the YOUNG 

SUDBURY SINGERS regularly achieve a Gold or High Gold Standard at the annual Kiwanis Music Festivals. 

Highlights from recent seasons include: 

• Joint concerts with The Bel Canto Chorus, Sudbury Chamber Singers and the Heart & Soul Singers 

• A choral celebration of Canada’s 150th birthday featuring 200 singers in seven choirs (May 2017) 

• Multiple video recordings posted on our website www.youngsudburysingers.ca  

Before the pandemic forced the suspension of our activities, we were operating four choirs in various 

parts of Greater Sudbury, with a total enrolment of 54 students. We are now working to rebuild the choir 

back to our previous size, starting with 25 singers this fall. 

Our winter concert in partnership with the No Strings Attached Community Band is on Sunday 

December 11 at 2 pm, at Lockerby Composite School, 1391 Ramsey View Court, Sudbury.        

This family-friendly concert promises to be an enjoyable afternoon filled with the Christmas spirit, 

appropriate for all ages. Tickets are $10 for adults and $5 for students (free for children age 6 & under). 

The proceeds from ticket sales will be donated to the Sudbury Food Bank. 

YOUNG SUDBURY SINGERS have developed a Sponsorship Plan that would help you promote 

your business/organization, as well as contribute to the success of this concert.     (see over) 

Families in need of financial assistance can apply to our Sponsorship Fund to subsidize all or part of their 

child’s membership fees. Your support of this community music event will not only promote your business 

to potential new customers, it will help to ensure that our choir can continue to provide an inclusive 

quality music education experience for all interested children and youth. 

YOUNG SUDBURY SINGERS appreciate your consideration of support for this event. If you have any 

questions about the concert or about the choir in general, please contact General Manager Ralph 

McIntosh at youngsudburysingers@gmail.com or 705 662 0115. 

 

Heather Charsley   Colette Nadeau    Ralph McIntosh  
Senior Choir Director   Junior Choir Director   General Manager 
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YES! I would like to support the YOUNG SUDBURY SINGERS presentation of 

 

SONGS OF THE SEASON 
Sunday, December 11, 2022 @ 2 pm 

Lockerby Composite School, 1391 Ramsey View Court, Sudbury 
 
Name or Company Name & Contact person: __________________________________________________________ 
 
Mailing Address: ________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
City & Province: _______________________________________   Postal Code: __________________________ 
 
Email:  _______________________________________________ Phone Number: _______________________ 
 
Method of payment (please circle):  E-transfer (preferred) Cheque payable to “YOUNG SUDBURY SINGERS” 
 
Please return this form by scanning it to youngsudburysingers@gmail.com  OR  mailing this form, with your cheque 
if applicable, to:  Young Sudbury Singers   c/o Ralph McIntosh  71 Harju Crescent   Sudbury ON  P3G 1K2 
 

SPONSORSHIPS - The YOUNG SUDBURY SINGERS are committed to ensuring that our sponsors are provided with 

the exposure that will benefit their organization/company. With this in mind, we have developed four sponsorship 
options, allowing you to choose the package that best suits your objectives. 
 

PLATINUM – SEASON SPONSOR – $250 or more 

✓ 4 tickets to our December AND Spring concerts 
✓ Full-page ad in the December program AND Spring program 
✓ Public announcement at the concert acknowledging your support as a Season Sponsor 
✓ Acknowledgement in all concert press materials and on the choir’s webpage 

 

GOLD – EVENT SPONSOR – $100 

✓ Full-page ad in the program 
 

SILVER – CHOIR SPONSOR – $50 
✓ Half-page ad in the program    

  
BRONZE – PATRON SPONSOR – $25 

✓ Business-size ad in the program (1/4 page) 

 

DONATIONS are also welcome. Your name(s) will be listed in  
the program as a FRIEND of the choir, and a charitable receipt   
will be provided for all donations of $20 or more.   
        
                FRIEND – donations of any amount 
 

 
The YOUNG SUDBURY SINGERS are a registered charity. 

Charitable number - 830724423 RR 0001 
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